
 

WATERBEACH PARISH COUNCIL 
 

 

Notice of Vacancy in the Office of Parish Councillor 

 

Notice is hereby given pursuant to section 87(2) of the Local Government Act 1972 that 

Brenda Johnson formerly a member of Waterbeach Parish Council has ceased to be a member 

and that a vacancy will therefore exist in the Office of Councillor for the said Parish at the time 

of elections in May 2022. 


